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Title: FACIAL COVERINGS - VICE-MAYOR UDINE

ACTION:  (T-4:39 PM)  Vice-Mayor Udine asked County Administrator Bertha Henry to clarify the new
policy surrounding facial coverings in libraries.  (Refer to minutes for full discussion.)

In response to Vice-Mayor Udine, County Administrator Bertha Henry noted that the policy was
provided to conform with what has transpired, and is effective today.  Facial coverings are
recommended at libraries, but are not a requirement.  (Refer to minutes for full discussion.)

Deputy County Administrator Monica Cepero clarified that fully vaccinated individuals are not required
to wear facial coverings, but it is recommended.  In addition, Ms. Cepero further clarified that facial
coverings are required at Pembroke Pines Walter C. Young Library, North Regional Broward College
Library and South Regional Broward College Library, as school rules differ and are jointly utilized.
(Refer to minutes for full discussion.)

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Broward County Commission Regular Meeting
Director's Name: Choose a Director.
Department: County Commission

Information
Requested Action
FACIAL COVERINGS - VICE-MAYOR UDINE

ACTION: (T-4:39 PM) Vice-Mayor Udine asked County Administrator Bertha Henry to clarify
the new policy surrounding facial coverings in libraries.  (Refer to minutes for full discussion.)

In response to Vice-Mayor Udine, County Administrator Bertha Henry noted that the policy
was provided to conform with what has transpired, and is effective today. Facial coverings
are recommended at libraries, but are not a requirement. (Refer to minutes for full
discussion.)
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Deputy County Administrator Monica Cepero clarified that fully vaccinated individuals are not
required to wear facial coverings, but it is recommended. In addition, Ms. Cepero further
clarified that facial coverings are required at Pembroke Pines Walter C. Young Library, North
Regional Broward College Library and South Regional Broward College Library, as school
rules differ and are jointly utilized. (Refer to minutes for full discussion.)
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